Hillgrove High School
Honors Spanish III  Parent Letter

Spring 2019
Dear Parents,

Please take a moment to review the course syllabus that is attached to this letter.  I want to encourage you to stay informed about your child’s progress in Spanish III, especially by Synergy, my blog, and e-mail.  E-mail is the fastest and most reliable way to contact me.  Synergy log-ins are available through our counselors if you have not received yours.
I would like to have your current contact information for class updates and individual conferences. Parent #1 will be the primary contact. Please take a moment, complete the information below and sign the back with your student.  It acknowledges that you and your student have read the syllabus.

Student’s name________________________________________________
1. Parent/Guardian _____________________________________________

Relationship to student_________________

Home phone #_______________________Work #____________________
Cell______________________E mail_______________________________

Preferred Method of Contact:  Email (   Cell # (   Home # (   Work # ( 
2. Parent/Guardian _____________________________________________

Relationship to student_________________

Home phone #_______________________Work #____________________
Cell______________________E mail_______________________________

Preferred Method of Contact:  Email (   Cell # (   Home # (   Work # ( 
Thank you for your time with these documents.  I appreciate your help in providing the best educational experience for your student.  Please contact me with any questions that you may have throughout the semester.
Together we can make the difference! ¡Juntos hacemos la diferencia!

Muchas gracias,
Señora Mariela Pulido
Student’s name (please print clearly)________________________________
We, as parents, guardians, and students, have read and understand the grading policies, class procedures, and behavioral expectations outlined in the course syllabus for Spanish classes during the 2018-2019 school year. All rules violations shall be handled by the teacher in accordance with the Hillgrove High School Student Handbook, in addition to the rules and regulations of the Cobb County School District. 

X___________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Signature




Date

X___________________________________________________

                  Student Signature




Date

** Please return signed by Friday, January 18th **

